
1 

 

Homedale School District #370 

Memo 

  To: Board of Trustees, and Superintendent, Rob Sauer 

From: Nick Schamber Activities Director    

CC:  

Date:  January 7, 2014 

Re: Board Report January 13
th
, 2014 

Boys basketball began on Monday, January 6
th
.  There are some athletes, due to travel, who have not 

yet returned.  The 8
th
 grade have 15 out while the 7

th
 grade has 14.  The numbers may increase within 

the next few days as kids return.  The 7
th
 grade teams are coached by JW Chadez and Zack Kimball.  

The 8
th
 grade teams are coached by Scott Michaelson and Sherri Kirk. 

 

We are still seeking a cheerleader advisor for the Cheer Club.  The Cheer Club cheers at all the home 
boys basketball games.  

 

To update the SRV Championships from December; the 7
th
 grade girls basketball team finished 2

nd
, the 

8
th
 grade finished 1st, and the wrestling team finished 2nd. 


